
Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

We regret to inform You, that we have not managed to submit our company’s Communication on 

Progress (COP) on time. Therefore we ask You to postpone the deadline and give us permission to 

obtain the grace period (90 days).  

Yours faithfully,  

Anastasia Svelpe 

CSR assistant 

PriBalt SIA 


